
Dear Historical Landmark Commissioners and City Staff, 
 
There is so little being saved and so much being lost of the Historic Eastside Barrio. I am sorry not to be 
able to attend your Meeting Monday night, so please accept this email as my citizen testimony in favor of 
historical preservation of the home. 
 
Senor Rendon was key leader of the old community who should not be forgotten. The architecture of his 
home is an authentic testament of our humble community, as deserving of respect as the palatial homes 
that are routinely designated as landmarks. The Rendon House is a humble O'Henry House or "log cabin" 
sort of landmark, that requires your compassionate protection to survive. 
 
Thank You for your Service to All of our Historical Heritage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Santos 
Eastside Heritage Activist 
 


